

Living with a Vestibular Disorder During the Covid-19 Pandemic

We are looking for people with a diagnosed vestibular disorder, who are aged 18 or above and living in the UK, to tell us about their experiences during Covid-19.

What is the study about?

We would like to invite you to take part in a study about the impact that the Covid-19 pandemic has had on daily activities, employment, and access to clinical care amongst people with a vestibular disorder.



What does the study involve?

The study involves an online survey that will take approximately 20-25 minutes to complete.

How do I take part?

You can access the survey by scanning the QR Code with the camera of your phone:

Alternatively, you can click this link:

https://kent.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/vestibular-covid19



You can contact the primary researcher (Dr Laura Smith) for further information. Email: L.J.Smith-73@kent.ac.uk